
A message from the Executive Head

Diwali
The children had a wonderful day celebrating and learning 

about the Hindu festival of Diwali. They enjoyed making diya lamps, designing 
Rangoli and Mehndi patterns and learning about the story of Rama and Sita

which symbolises how good will always triumph over evil.

Nursery - Khalid
Reception - Teniola
Yr 1 - Abdul
Yr 2 - Mia
Yr 3 - Kungawo
Yr 4 - Tamara
Yr 5 - George
Yr 6 - Jacob

Friday 15th November

Monday 2nd Dec
Advent Mass in school -

10am, All welcome.

Wednesday 4th Dec
EYFS - Open Day 9-

10.30
EYFS - Stay and Play

2.15
Yr 2-3 Christmas
Labyrinth at Holy

Nativty

Wednesday 11th Dec
EYFS &  Yr1 - Nativity
9.30am and 1.30pm -

All welcome
Christmas Fayre 3.30

  
Thursday 12th Dec

Whole school Panto at
Spa 10am

Christmas DInner

Friday 13th Dec
Christmas Jumper

day- Donations of £1

Tuesday 17th Dec
KS2 - Carol singing at

Jazz Court 10am

Wednesday 18th Dec
Yr 2-3 - Nativity

9.30am and 3.45 pm -
All Welcome

Thursday 19th Dec
Class Christmas

Parties

Friday 20th Dec
Break Up

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR
May peace and love fill my heart, show me the
way to light and truth, help me to be kind and

patient, guide me with your wisdom.
Amen

Weekly Prayer
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of the Week.

We have had a fabulous week in St. George's School! We have had a
really successful first community football session on Saturday with

Jamie and his team from Scarborough Football Scholarship - this will
take place each Saturday on the school field and is a free event!

The pupils across the school have worked really hard this week on
their reading skills and it is great to see the love of reading

developing. Please make sure that you fill in your permission slip for
the Christmas pantomime at the Spa.

Have a good weekend!



Whole school Attendance has risen to 89.8% for the academic
year which is great news!

Well done to Yr 1 and Yr5 for achieving the best attendance
this week with 96.7%.

Fantastic effort and keep it up!
All classes have managed to achieve great attendance figures

this week.
Keep it up!

 As Christmas is fast approaching,
we know lots of children may be
receiving a new electronic device.
Please take note of the image
attached advising parents of the
age restrictions on social media
platforms.
We know children have access to
devices but in order to keep them
as safe as possible online, the age
restrictions are advised to be
adhered to.
We would like to thank you for
your continued support in all
matters of Safeguarding.

Attendance Attendance

Please can you send your
child with a coat everyday.

Safeguarding

N- 94.5%
R- 90.2%
Y1- 91.7%
Y2- 93.7%
Y3- 92.4%
Y4- 78.2%
Y5- 97%

Y6- 90.2%

Local News
As part of our continued commitment to build links with the wider community, and provide sporting

opportunities to the pupils at our school, we have teamed up with Jamie and the team from Scarborough
Football Scholarship. We would like to announce that from this Saturday 9th November we are offering

football coaching, not only to the pupils at our school but also children from the wider community. If your child
would like to attend then please join them at St George’s School Overdale, Eastfield between 10-11.30am.


